
 
 
  
 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAM 
WHAT TO BRING – THINGS TO KNOW 

 
The school holiday program has many of the same requirements as a day at school. To that 
end, make sure you pack the following items to ensure your child has a successful and 
enjoyable day. 

1.​ Food. We will have eating breaks in the morning (around 10.30) at lunchtime (12.30 
and in the afternoon (about 3pm). Please make sure your kids have enough food to 
get them through the day. It is a busy day for them with lots of sport, so they will 
need plenty of energy to get through it all! 

2.​ Drink. Ideally they will have a water bottle. It can be refilled at the centre, and there 
will be plenty of drink breaks throughout each day. 

3.​ Comfortable clothing. Make sure they are wearing runners and sporting attire. The 
program will run mainly indoors but there will be some outdoor activities so dress 
appropriately. 

4.​ Medication. If there is any medication they will need to take during the day, make 
sure it is packed, and inform one of the staff on arrival of any instructions they need 
to understand. 

5.​ Special instructions. We want to see all of the kids that attend the program have a 
fun and successful day. If your child needs to be handled differently to others, please 
let us know. Send an email, or bring along written tips on how your child is best 
handled. 

6.​ No nuts. Please be aware that we are a nut free program. Please ensure that you 
respect the needs of those children with an allergy to nuts and pack a nut free lunch 
for your child/ren. 

7.​ Drop off/pick up times. The doors open at 8am and close at 5.00pm. The actual 
program of formal activities begins at 9am and finishes at 4pm. You are welcome to 
pick up/drop off your children any time between 8-9am in the morning and 
4-5.00pm in the afternoon. If you think there is a chance you will be late to pick up 
your kids, you will need to make an alternative arrangement and inform Greg of this 
arrangement via email/text: greg@kellysports.com.au or 0411 306 676. Late fees will 
be charged for late pickups (after 5.00pm). It is $1/minute so don’t be late! 

8.​ St John’s Primary School is located at 14 Jayne St, Frankston. You enter via the main 
gate and we will be located in the Hall/Gym (upstairs). See the Kelly Sports sign in the 
car park and then follow the cones to the entrance to the Hall. 
 


